
 

Date:28/06/2019 

C 20 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary Parents (Grade1 Ekam- Grade 7 Ekam) 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

Grades 5,6,7 will be having school on Saturday,29th June 2019 from 8.30 am to 12.00 noon. 

 Bus service will be available both ways. 

 Bus drop timings remain as per the scheduled shared earlier. 

 Learners come in uniform and carry their snacks and water bottle. 

 

**There will be no school for Grades 1-4 on Saturday,29th June 2019 

 

Thank you 

Yours Truly  

SVM Management 

 


